

22nd of July 2025

Re: Appraisal of Patricia Boak: Principal

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you may be aware, Mrs. Patricia Boak is undertaking a formative appraisal this term.

Part of the appraisal process is a voluntary, confidential survey regarding Patricia's leadership at the school.

The purpose of an appraisal process is to provide the individual leader with feedback about their leadership and to provide the opportunity for them to reflect on their work.

All feedback that you provide is confidential.

Joan Coldevell

At the end of the process, Patricia will receive feedback via a written report.

The survey period will open on Tuesday 22nd of July and conclude on Friday 1st of August at 4.00pm.

Please click <u>HERE</u> to complete Survey

If you have any further questions about the process, please e-mail me at the following address: jcoldwell1957@gmail.com

Thank you once again for taking the time to participate in this very important process.

Yours faithfully,

Joan Coldwell

Chair

Principal Appraisal Panel

[File Name] [Date] Page 2